Upper Midwest Honors Council
Application for Travel Subsidy

In the spring of 2022, the Upper Midwest Honors Council voted to make available limited funding to aid schools in offsetting travel costs associated with the annual meeting each spring.  Applications will be evaluated by members of the Executive Board and funding is capped at $250 per institution.  Applications will be reviewed based on the following criteria:

1. Size of available honors budget/funding
2. Distance from your institution to the host site
3. Number of students benefited from the award

Submission deadline is two weeks from the first day of that year’s annual meeting.


Name of College/University:__________________________________________

Honors Contact Person:_____________________________	Title:___________________

Email:_____________________________________	Phone:_____________________

Is your institution current on its UMHC dues?_________________

Annual Honors Budget:_____________________

If no annual budget, what other institutional support is available to fund Honors travel:

______________________________________________________________________________

Approximately how many students do you envision bring to the UMHC Annual Meeting?_____________

When was the last UMHC meeting your school attended?_______________________


Please submit completed application to the UMHC Secretary, found on the Membership and Leadership tab of the website.
